
Important Student Loan Information 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we prepare for the upcoming academic year, we want to 

provide you with important information regarding student loans that may assist your child, 

[Student's Name], in financing their education. 

Loan Availability 

Your child may be eligible for various types of student loans, including: 

• Federal Direct Subsidized Loans 

• Federal Direct Unsubsidized Loans 

• PLUS Loans for Parents 

Loan Application Process 

To apply for federal student loans, your child must complete the Free Application for Federal 

Student Aid (FAFSA). This form can be completed online at www.fafsa.gov. 

Loan Amounts and Interest Rates 

The amount of federal student loans available will depend on your child's year in school and 

dependency status. Current interest rates can be found on the Department of Education's website. 

Repayment Information 

Once your child graduates, they will have a grace period of six months before repayment begins. 

Various repayment plans are available, and we encourage you to discuss these options with your 

child. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to contact our financial aid 

office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your continued support in [Student's Name]'s education! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

https://www.fafsa.gov/


[Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


